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TOWN OF ASHBURNHAM 
JOINT MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

AND ADVISORY BOARD 
NOVEMBER 17, 2010 – 6:00 P.M. 

AUDITORIUM – OAKMONT REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
 

  
PRESENT:  Ed Vitone, Chair, Maggie Whitney, Clerk, Ron Reed, Member, Doug Briggs, Town 
Administrator and Sylvia Turcotte, Assistant to the Town Administrator.    
Also present for part of this meeting were Advisory Board members:  Bill Johnson, Duncan 
Phyfe, Meredith Fagan, Belden Divito, Leo Janssens and Jamie Piedrafite. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The members of the Boards informally discussed some last minute minor changes on a few 
articles.  Vitone stated that he would be proposing a motion to swap the order of Articles 14 and 
15, noting that it would make it easier to understand the proposed changes for the residents in 
attendance.  It was also noted that the motion for Article 1 would be made by Maggie Whitney 
and Article 7’s motion would be made by Ed Vitone. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sylvia Turcotte 
Assistant to the Town Administrator 


